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January 24, 2018 
 

Dear Tusky Valley Senior & Parents, 
 

Here we go… The end of your Senior year!  This letter should clear up many of your questions 
and help you navigate your way through the events, dates, and requirements during the upcoming 
months.  
 

Please fill it out carefully and return the enclosed form regarding the complete, proper, and 
legal name and spelling to be printed on your diploma to the main high school office by February 9, 
2018.  If we do not have your form we will order diplomas without yours and you will be responsible 
for the additional expense to order one.  
 

All student fees must be paid by May 25, 2018 at 8:30am.  Any senior who has outstanding 
student fees will not be permitted to participate in graduation ceremonies, including graduation 
practice. A statement is enclosed for your convenience.  Please call the office if you think the 
statement is in error.  We are happy to accept payments of any amount throughout the school year in 
order to defray the balance as we approach graduation. 
 

The deadline to submit senior portraits and baby pictures for yearbook is January 31, 2018.  In 
addition, a wallet sized portrait can be submitted for use in the Senior Composite to be on display in 
the High School.  Deadline for that is also January 31, 2018.   There will be no exceptions. 

 
If you have ordered a cap and gown, they will be delivered to the main office close to 

graduation.  If you have not yet placed an order, you can do so on www.jostens.com. 
 

Enclosed you will find a list of dates that are important during the months preceding graduation 
in May.  Please mark your calendars so that you do not miss any of these events.  
 

The next few months will be exciting and fast paced.  It is our hope that this letter will clear up 
many of your questions and help to make things run smoothly for you and also for us.  If you have 
any questions, please feel free to call the office (330 859-2421) or email Mrs. Leshon 
(rebecca.leshon@tvtrojans.org). 
 

Sincerely,  
Jason Phillips 
High School Principal 

 



Senior Important Dates 
 
Jan 24 Report Cards sent home 
Jan 31 Sr. Picture and Baby Picture Deadline for the yearbook 
Feb 9 3rd Interim 
                              Diploma Name letter due  
Feb 12 Board of Education Mtg 7pm 
Feb 13 Blood Drive 8am - 2:30pm 
Feb 16 No School 
Feb 19 No School 
Feb 26 Parent Teacher Conference 5-8pm 
Mar 12 Board of Education Mtg 7pm 
Mar 16 End of 3rd Grading Period 
Mar 23 Report Cards sent home 
Mar 29 Calamity Make-up Day #3 (No School) 
Mar 30 No School 
Apr 2 No School 
Apr 6            Senior Panoramic 7:15am 
Apr 9            Board of Education Mtg 7pm 
Apr 13 Spring Musical 
Apr 14 Spring Musical 
Apr 15 Spring Musical 
Apr 18 Grades Due 
Apr 20 4th Interim 
                               Pay it Forward 
                               Prom 
Apr 27 Thrilla in Zoarvilla Track Event 
May 3 Spring MS - HS Band Concert 7pm 
May 14 Board of Education Mtg 
May 15 Senior Scholar Banquet 
May 17 POPS Choir Concert 

           Senior Elective Exams 
May 18 Calamity Make-up Day #2 (No School) 
May 21 Senior Core Exams 
May 22 Senior Core Exams 
May 23 Senior Make ups 
May 24 Senior Trip 
May 25 Calamity Make-up Day #1 (No School) 

Graduation Breakfast 7:45am 
Graduation Practice 8:30am - MANDITORY - Fees due  

                               before practice begins, no exceptions! 
Graduation 7pm 


